
New Bedford High School seeks
Spanish,  Creole,  and
Portuguese support
New Bedford High School is seeking help with Spanish, Creole,
and Portuguese language support/translation for teachers to
help communicate with parents during our Open House Night on
October 9, from 6-8. Do you know of any South Coast serves
partners with bi-lingual skills that can help?

If  so,  please  contact  me  at  llaberge@newbedfordschools  or
508-997-4511 x2361 or x2207
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